
Dear Families: 

  

Welcome to Remote Learning Day 2! I hope you all had an adventurous day! I am wondering if anyone 

granted their homeschoolers a snow day? 

  

I wanted to check in and share a few items with you. 

1. Please subscribe to the JMES PATT Facebook page or the MES website to access our morning 

announcements. I am working on setting up a JMES Facebook page so that I can communicate quick 

little stories for the students. I will let you know when that is up and running. 

2. Reach out to your child's teacher for any questions about the work that they received or will receive. 

We know that this is new for you as well and we are happy to support you in any way we can. We also 

understand that due to your family's needs, you may not be able to complete all the work on the day 

that it is expected or assigned. This is okay. 

3. Please be patient as we navigate new systems and new methods of delivering instruction. Our 

teachers are working hard to deliver fun and innovative lessons to our students. It may not be perfect, 

especially in the beginning. Thank you for your grace! 

4. We are really missing kids in the building! Please continue to send us pictures, messages, emails, calls 

sharing your adventures with us. Tell your students that we miss them and we can't wait to be together 

again! 

  

As always, don't hesitate to reach out with any questions. 

  

Stay healthy, 

  

Michelle Romein 

Principal 

 


